STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
Division of Water Supply
6" Floor, L & C Tower
401 Church Street
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Mr. Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
City of Franklin

© 109 3™ Avenue South

Franklin, TN 37064

May 11, 2010

RE: Emergency Order OGC10-0094
Dear Mr. Stuckey:

This letter is following up on the Emergency Order the Department issued on May 4,

- 2010 in regard to the water supply emergency in middle Tennessee. We are happy to
inform you that the circumstances that existed at the time we issued that Emergency
Order have changed enough so that we can now lift the Order as it applies to your system.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 532-0766 or Sherwm Smlth at
532-0168

Slncerely,
%wenglm;ﬁ
- Director

Division of Water Supply




